Rialto expansion ponteland

S Guss -

Sat 03/07/2021 18:36

To: Licensing Mailbox <Licensing@northumberland.gov.uk>

Dear Sir,

I have just been reading about the proposed conversion of outside space at Rialto in Ponteland to an outside entertainment venue capable of playing live music to 500 people with associated drinks and food outlets. There is even a proposal for a taxi tank to transport people to and from.

This is a totally inappropriate application for a village this size. It will attract hundreds of young people from outside the village with all the associated problems of large scale events. This will be the equivalent of importing Jesmomds Osborne Road ambience to a quiet residential village.

Ponteland is already well serviced with licensed establishments that are run well to the benefit of the village.

An application of this scale is completely inappropriate and I object in the strongest possible terms.

Regards

Stephen Guss 24 Parklands Darras Hall Ponteland NE20 9LL

Sent from my iPhone